EMBASSY OF INDIA
KUWAIT
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No. KUW/COM/215/1/2022 17 August 2022

Subject: Tenders issued recently.
Dear Sir/ Madam,

The Central Agency for Public Tenders, Kuwait has not published any invited
tenders this week. However, we are enclosing the notices and corrigenda, which may be
of interest to your members.

In this context, we would like to inform you that the tender documents with
detailed information are sold against specific fees only to the local firms registered with
Central Agency for Public Tenders. Tender documents are not sold directly to the
foreign firms and Embassies in Kuwait. A local sponsor is required for purchase
and submission of tender documents on behalf of foreign firms. Interested parties may
get the documents directly through their local agents. For further information they are
advised to contact Central Agency for Public Tenders, P.O. box 1070 - Safat, 13011 —
Safat, Kuwait [Tel No. 1805580, 22401200 (5 lines), Fax: 22416574, Website:
https://capt.gov.kw/en].

The Embassy has also received intent from 76 Kuwaiti companies (list
enclosed), dealing with various items, who are interested to act as local sponsors.
The complete list of these companies is also available at the Embassy’s website
(www.indembkwt.gov.in) under the link Economic and Commerce. Interested Indian
companies may like to consider approaching them directly for assistance. However,
this Embassy does not stand any responsibility for the financial standing and
business credentials of these Kuwaiti companies and due diligence by Indian
companies is recommended prior to entering into any business arrangement with
the Kuwaiti companies.

Regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Anchita Kethwas)
Second Secretary (Commerce & Investment)



